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THE STATE OF WYOMING

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY COUNCIL

September 7, 2007

Sarna Blackwell

LightHawk
Program Manager, Western Region
774 Grant Place

Boulder, CO 80302

RE: EQC Aerial Flight of Adobe Town

Dear Sarna;

The staff and the Environmental Quality Council members would like to thank you and the
pilots for your generous contribution of time and the planes for the Council to get an aerial
view of the Adobe Town area.

Comments and feedback received from the participants after the fly-over, were nothing but
complimentary and amazed at how smooth the flights were. The professionalism of the
pilots were proven by their expertise when approached with questions regarding the flights.

Again, thank you for your help through this process.

im McGee
QC Executive Assistant


